
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

First announcement of an International Conference 

"New Perspectives of Legal Education in Europe" 

Berlin, 18-19 March, 2010 

Berlin 

 

The goal of the international conference is to discuss recent developments in legal 
education in Europe. A major issue in the field of law is whether the two-cycle degree 
structure is suitable to accommodate the specific needs and demands of professional 
education and training. The conference will call for posters presenting “good 
examples”. This will be the starting point for reflections on the experiences made in 
different European countries. 

Target groups for the conference include teachers, professors, researchers, 
academics, students, representatives of European law faculties and legal 
associations, research organisations, national and regional ministries of justice and 
ministries of education, EU Commission, representatives of state and private 
employers, lawyers and other representatives from legal professions, firms and 
companies, and the interested public. 

 

The invitation, registration forms and further information will follow in January 2010. 

We kindly ask you to save the date. 

 

 


